
 

Tuesday, June 21, 2022 

   

1 
 

  

TILDEN TOWNSHIP PLANNING COMMISSION    

The Tilden Township Planning Commission met in the Township Municipal Building on Tuesday, June 21, 

2022 with the following present:  Chairperson Dale Keener, Vice Chairperson Greg Kozlowski, Township 

Engineer Joe Zucofski, Secretary Lorraine Ramirez and members of the public. Absent: Sharon 

Enevoldson, Joshua Breslin and Christopher Forte.  A copy of the roster is on file with the secretary. 
 

Chairperson Dale Keener called the meeting to order at 7:31 P.M. followed by the pledge of allegiance. 

 

There was no quorum, therefore this was an informational session only and no motions made. 

 

PUBLIC PARTICIPATION 
 

None 

 

APPROVAL OF MINUTES 
 

- Amended March 15, 2022 and May 17, 2022 meeting minutes tabled until the July 19, 2022 

meeting.  

 

SUBDIVISION 
 

- None 

 

OTHER BUSINESS 
 

Township Engineer Joe Zucofski and commission members discussed short term rentals in regards to the 

Zoning Ordinance review.      
 

ADJOURNMENT 
  
Meeting ended at 8:19 P.M.  

         

 

Attest: 

  

        

 

Lorraine Ramirez 

       Secretary 

 

        


